
P1/2 Homework 

 

Wednesday 14th February 2023 

 

As it is a short school week next week, homework tasks will be 

reduced and are as follows: 

 

 Reading:  continue with your reading book. Can you discuss 

what happens in the book with a grown up? 

 Please continue to practise all sounds and common words 

covered. 

 Have a go at the Chinese dragon game on topmarks: 

https://www.topmarks.co.uk/ordering-and-

sequencing/chinese-dragon-ordering 

 

 

 

Many thanks 

Mrs MacInnes 
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